
League Secretary’s Report for 2014/15 

 

It was a very exciting season with lots of close relegation and promotion battles. Some 
teams were even involved for a while in both at the same time! 

Congratulations to the Divisional winners, who received their prizes at the RRM. 

 

There were a handful of issues that cropped up during season, which led to me reviewing 
the rules with Dave Griffiths and Drag Sudar. 

That meeting, in turn, resulted in a few tweaks to the rules that were passed at the RRM 
and hopefully should help avoid these issues recurring - or at least make the resolution of 
them clearer! 

 

I would reiterate what I said last year, that in the interests of diversity, it would be better to 
get some “new blood” into the running of the Association. As such, I would be happy to 
relinquish this role to someone else. 

I’m sure that both I and previous LS Drag Sudar would be very happy to help with advice if 
that someone is willing to step forward? 

 

Steve Burke 

League Secretary 

24 June 2015 


